
 

SWE (Society of Women Engineers) has existed for more than 70 years, and 

ExxonMobil has been a long-time supporter of this initiative. In 2003, SWE formed a 

corporate partnership council and ExxonMobil was one of the founding members. 

 

I’ve been part of SWE since 2019 as one of its global ambassadors and am proud of the 

fact that I’m now a senator in the organization.  

 

I am the only Indian on the team and also the youngest. 

 

My role as a senator involves advising the SWE board of directors on strategic issues 

and advancing SWE’s mission. I’m really excited to help build the future for other female 

engineers. 

 


